FROM: Richard Davis [davis.77@osu.edu]
SENT: Tue 4/14/2009 12:40 PM

RE: Concurrence request for History 334- NELC

Dear Ron Severtis,

        Thank you for the inquiry to NELC concerning the proposed course, History 334, http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/currofc/tracking.cfm?TrackingID=1613   

        NELC has no objection to this course going ahead: we wish it well.

With all best wishes,

Dick Davis.
